
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY: UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

GAUHATI UNIVERSITY 

This is for information of all concerned that the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor of 

the University desires to address all the Heads of Academic and Administrative 

Departments/Offices, faculty members, officers and employees from 3.30 p.m. 
on 27th August, 2024 at the B.K.B. Auditorium. 

As such all P.G. & U.G. Classes are hereby cancelled on 27th August, 2024 

from 3:15 p.m. onwards. 

By order of the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor, G.U. 

Memo No: SECY/UC/2024/225g 
Copy to: 

1. Registrar, G.U. 
2. All Heads of Teaching Departments, G.U. 

3. Director (i/c), GUIST 

NOTIFICATION 
Date. 27.08.2024 

4. Director, Students' Welfare, G.U. 
5. Principal (i/c), University Law College, G.U. 
6. President, GUTA 
7. General Secretary, GUTA 
8. OSD, NEP-2020 Coordination Centre, G.U. 
9. President & General Secretary, PGSU, G.U. 
10. President & General Secretary, ULCSU, G.U. 
11. Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, G.U. 

Website 
13. Notice Board 

Secretary (i/c) 
University Classes 

Gauhati University 

12. System Officer, G.U. -- with a request to upload the above notification in G.U. 

Date: 27.08.2024 

Secretary (i/c) 
University Classes 
Gauhati University 
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